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December 9, 2015 

 

Legislative Reference Library 

Attn: Acquisitions Dept. 

645 State Office Building  

St. Paul, MN 55155-1050 

 

Re: Annual Report on Obsolete Rules 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

  

In accordance with Minn. Stat. 14.05 Subd.5, the Minnesota Emergency Medical Services Regulatory 

Board (EMSRB) has reviewed current rules and determined that no rules or portions of rules would be 

considered obsolete, unnecessary or duplicative of other state or federal statutes or rules. 

 

The EMSRB will continue to review current rules and request repeals or amendments of rules as allowed 

by law. 

 

For additional information or questions, please contact Executive Director Tony Spector at 651-201-2806 

or e-mail tony.spector@state.mn.us.  

 

Respectfully, 

 
Robert M. Norlen 

Field Services Supervisor  

MN EMS Regulatory Board 

robert.norlen@state.mn.us  
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